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	Media_Release_Text_1: Sheriff's Office Asking for Help in Identifying Suspect in Credit Card Fraud Case

Between October 28, 2015, at 6:45 PM, and October 29, 2015, at 6:50 AM, an unknown suspect entered an unlocked truck parked in the 600 block of Fay Drive in Widefield.  The suspect stole a wallet containing multiple credit cards.  The stolen cards were subsequently used at Sears, Burger King, Walgreens, Lowes, and paid a phone bill in Alabama.  

The suspect is a white female, possibly in her early 20's.   She has long dark hair, is possibly pregnant and was last seen wearing a red "Abercrombie NYC" hooded sweatshirt, dark pants and sneakers.

A photo of the suspect and the suspect vehicle are attached to this Media Release.  If anyone has any knowledge as to the identity of this female, please contact Deputy Patrick Gallagher at 719-390-5555, or patrickgallagher@elpasoco.com.
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